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Dear Parents / Carers,  

 

Welcome back everyone after the half term break. Thank you to everyone who attended the Merit assembly to 

celebrate our Star of the Week children’s achievements. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week our Gold Star children are 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Golden Ticket Winners 

Congratulations to Marcel in KS1 and Lily-Mae in KS2 who are our lucky winners this week. 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception Libby for her independent writing all about the chicks. 

 

Year 1 Xander for listening well and asking and answering questions. 

Harvey for trying really hard to complete all of his work on time. 

Year 2 Kamyah for writing a fantastic conversation between two characters. 

Ronnie for great work finding ½ and ¼ in maths this week. 

Year 3 Alex for great work adding subordinate clauses to sentences. 

Summer for persevering in maths and showing good fraction knowledge.   

Year 4 Annabel for making great effort in all subjects. 

Harry for being kind and helpful to others in class. 

Year 5 Freya for endeavouring to improve her character descriptions. 

Amelia for showing respect and kindness in our class. 

Year 6 Dylan for making excellent progress in maths. 
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School Nurse 

Amanda Stanier will be St Chad’s School Nurse until the end of the Summer Term.  At the moment she is unable 

to offer monthly drop-in sessions in school but if you would like to speak to her please leave your details with the 

Office Staff. 

 

Lent Almsgiving – World Book Day Celebration and Mad Scientist  

Thank you everyone who has donated.  We will let you know how much has been raised in next week’s newsletter. 

 

Extreme Reading Competition 

Thank you to everyone who has already sent a photo to school of their child/ren reading in an unusual 

place!  We have decided to extend the deadline another week, so if you haven't already done so, and your 

child wishes to take part, please send in a photo by Friday 20th March.  Happy reading everyone! 

 

Go Green for St Patrick’s Day – Friday 20th March 

This is a non-uniform day.  If you have something green please wear it, but don’t go to any great expense in buying 

something new.  If you can please bring in a small donation for our Lent Fundraising Appeal.  We are collecting 

for Mary’s Meals.  A small donation can make a big difference when combined with everyone elses. 

 

Lunchtime menu 

The menu for next week is week 1. 

 

Thank you for all your support  

 

 

 

Mr M Hinton 

Executive Headteacher 

 

 

 


